NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING RESIDENTIAL AGGREGATION FOR
ELECTRICAL RATES VILLAGE OF FRANKLIN PARK

A Public Hearing will be held on April 16, 2012 at 6:30 p.m. at Park District of Franklin
Park, 9560 Franklin Avenue; and April 19, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. at Village Hall, 9500 W.
Belmont Ave. Franklin Park, IL. 60131. A referendum was passed by the voters on
March 20, 2012, authorizing the Village to negotiate for electrical rates. The purpose of
the hearing is to obtain input on the Electrical Residential Aggregation Plan for residents
and small businesses of the Village. A copy of the proposed plan is available for review
in the Village Hall Offices during regular business hours, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday
through Friday, except from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday and 9:00 a.m. to 12:00
p-m. on Saturday. Written and oral comments will be accepted by the Office of the
Clerk.

Tommy Thomson
Village Clerk



